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I support this bill. Public records are out of reach for the public, because of 

unnecessary and unknown costs. I have been quoted up to $5,000.00 to get copies 

of emails from a local school board that had no private information or information 

related to a named child to require redacting in the past. People often feel blocked by 

the quote and unable to move forward whether that is the intention or not.  

 

Please Schedule SB417 for a work session and allow the public and agencies to 

have transparent and affordable publics records transactions.  


